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Falls City Council to Meet Monday Evening 
The Falls City, City Council is scheduled to discuss on first reading proposed changes to the fire
regulation ordinance.  Among the proposed changes are reducing the time allowed to burn trash
from two days per week to just one day a week from 10 a-m until 2 p-m.
    Council members will receive the 2011 Library report from Hope Schawang and a request for
funding a city wide cleanup.
    Brian Poppe and Kevin Malone will also meet with the Council to discuss improvements to the
ball field at Grandview Park.
    An executive session is scheduled to discuss land acquisition. 
    The meeting begins at 7 p-m at City Hall.  
 


